
     

 

 

Hi [Name], 

Recently, Alpha Gamma Rho shared the great news that they have partnered 
with greekbill to provide your chapter with a new and improved financial solution. 
This solution allows you to access both your financial management platform and 
your AGRconnect officer portal in one place. 

The even better news is that this chapter portal will be ready for the upcoming 
semester! We’re requiring that your chapter sign up for access no later than 
November 27th to ensure that you get everything you need to track your 
chapter budget, sync your roster, bill and collect dues starting in the Spring. To 
prepare you for future billings, you’ll need to claim your chapter’s account now. 

Claiming your chapter’s account is a two-step process — completed in 
under five minutes – (1) Sign the agreement and (2) Submit banking 
information, including a voided check or bank statement. Email Brad here 
to get started or submit any questions you may have. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at bwright@greekbill.com. 

Cheers, 

Brad Wright 
Client Success Manager 
Phone: 248.925.4039  
  

 

 


